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Negotiated a Settlement for
a General Contractor After
Terra Cotta Fell From a Newly
Renovated Building
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We represented a general contractor after pieces of terra cotta fell from the
newly renovated terra cotta façade at the historic Milwaukee City Hall. Design
defects and faulty construction were alleged and the city sought more than $18
million in damages. We negotiated an early settlement, avoiding expensive
litigation and getting the iconic building fixed.


